
Fifth Sunday of Easter ~ May 14, 2017 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

 

Monday,  May 15th  
 9:00 a.m.  Isabella Kelley 
         

Tuesday, May 16th  
 9:00 a.m.  Joseph & Mary Anginoli 
             

Wednesday, May 17th    
  9:00 a.m.  For The People 
   

Thursday, May 18th      
  9:00 a.m.   Joseph & Catherine  
                     Carter 
  
Friday,  May 19th    
  9:00 a.m.  John & Margaret 
                    Carmel 
 

Saturday, May 20th  
 8:00 a.m.  Henry “Hank” Oswald 
 5:00 p.m.  Mary Fullam 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Sunday,  May 21st     
  7:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
  9:30 a.m.  Jack & Mary O’Keefe 
11:30 a.m.  Marian Trageser  
                   
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: We are called to the difficult work of discipleship, to be 
both hearers and doers of the word.  In and through our baptism, 
we were given new life in Christ and became members of the Body of 
Christ – the Church. As such, each of us is called to holiness, and to 
use our unique gifts and talents to further the work and mission of the 
Church.  We are also called to use these gifts to help build up God’s 
kingdom on earth, and lead lives which give glory to God. 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                       Second Reading:                 Third Reading: 
Acts 8:5-8, 14-17                    1 Peter 3:15-18   John 14:15-21 
   
Parish House          School                 Religious                         Priests’                        
Office                          Office                 Education Office             Residence                  
Tel: 543-5950          Tel: 543-7474                Tel:  543-5950         Tel: 543-2561          
Fax: 543-6025          Fax: 543-7817                Fax: 543-6025                                 
 

 
  



 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
          Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                              1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie    School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   
 

 
 

Sunday Offering 
 

                        May 7 2017:  $ 8,248 
                            Outreach:  $    300 
 
             

Thank you for your generous spirit! 
Fr. Joe 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Lord bless and keep you. 
                          Numbers 6:24 

 
 
 
 
For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about your 
good deeds and we will post them on the Saint 
Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You are free 
to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own reward! 
Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 
 
 
 
 



Worship 
 

 The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 
a.m. in the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 
– 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 
8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s 
Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the 
living. We offer our prayers for all those who are 
suffering and hurting, especially those affected by 
abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting 
some time in quiet prayer with our Lord – it’s good 
for the soul! For more information, please contact 
Fr. Stephen at the Parish House.  
 

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for 
all those who are suffering from cancer and other 
serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call the Parish House. 

 
 

Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 

Please join us on May 19, to celebrate Mass with 
Father Kenneth Lasch at 11:30 a.m., followed by 
lunch and a presentation by Don MacGowan from 
the Seeing Eye organization. Mr. MacGowan will 
be accompanied by a blind woman and her 
specially trained Seeing Eye dog. If you would like 
to be added to our mailing list, please call Peggy 
at 908-234-2472 and leave a message. 
 

Bible Study with Father Stephen meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher 
House.  If you are not yet a part of Bible Study and 
are interested, please come!  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum provides 
presentations and open discussions on a variety 
of topics to promote a deeper understanding of our 
Catholic faith. Please call or text Bob Manthey at 
973-441-0447 for details. 
 Next meeting date: May  20. 
 
 
 

 

     Ministry to Life 

         On Behalf of the Babies,  
        thanks for Supporting Life! 

 
 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday and 
Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell 
Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also 
on Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., at 
Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in 
Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor 
Morris hotel). For more information, please call 
Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.  

 
The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that 
a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes 
gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is 
also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to 
surgery. “If circumstances suggest it, the 
celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of 
Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church) 

 
 

   St. Joseph School News 
       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  

     Family and Education Come Together. 
 
 
 

We wish all of our mother’s 
 a very Happy and Blessed Mother’s Day. 

 

St. Joseph School continues to be a very busy 
place.   Some of the activities this week include:  
The 8th grade will travel to Pollos Pucator with our 
Spanish Teacher to immerse themselves in an 
authentic meal and conversation.  The varsity 
and junior varsity forensic teams will participate 
in the Oratorical Declamation competition. 
Students in grades 6 and 7 will participate in the 
Jr. Solar Sprints Sectional Race. The National 
Junior Honor Society, in conjunction with St. 
Joseph Church Human Concerns Ministry, will 
participate in the Feed-a-Friend program 
sponsored by the Morristown Community Soup 
Kitchen.  Parents of our 5th grade students are 



invited to have lunch with their students, and the 
week will end with the annual Spring Band 
concert. 
 

On Tuesday, St. Joseph School will host the 
spring Oratorical Declamation forensics 
competition, beginning at 3:00 p.m.  Middle 
school students from Catholic schools throughout 
the area will be competing. 
 

EXPERIENCE ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL 
KINDERGARTEN! Come join the St. Joseph School 
Kindergarten with your preschooler to get a glimpse 
into the kindergarten school day. Spend an hour in 
our Kindergarten to experience firsthand our 
stimulating program, inclusive of the STEM 
curriculum, that builds confidence, fosters faith-
formation, and prepares children for first grade. Call 
Mrs. Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to schedule 
your visit any Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday 
during the weeks of May 14 and May 21.   
 

Formal registration for the 2017 ~ 2018 school year 
has begun for new students.  Please contact Mrs. 
Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to arrange a tour. 
 

 

St. Joseph School has some openings for students 
in the lower grades.  We were designated a National 
Blue Ribbon School of Excellence in 2012, are 
AdvancED Accredited and a STEM school.  For more 
information, please call 973-543-7474, ext. 5, or visit 
us at sjsmendham.org.  
 

Please visit us at  www.sjsmendham.org 
 to see all that is happening. 

 
 

` 
 
 

 
 

Religious Education 
               www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

 

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 

 

Mary Maximos, Assistant, ext. 14 
religioused@stjosemendham.org 

 
 

GRADE 2 ~ SACRAMENTAL   
            PROGRAM 
 

Please pray for our 2nd graders as 
they prepare to receive 
the Sacrament of First Eucharist this weekend! 
 

Love Group  ~ Saturday,  May 13,10:00 a.m. 

 
THANK YOU ~   At this time, I would like to thank 
each one of our faithful and devoted Catechists who 
worked hard all year to pass along the Catholic faith 
to your children. May the Lord bless our Catechists 
and continue to use them as an instrument of his will. 
A big “Thank You” to our teen volunteers who 
assisted in the classrooms.  You are not only role 
models for the young children you worked with, you 
are also  role models for your peers.  Our Attendance 
Table Helpers kept all of us organized. We valued 
your assistance tremendously.  
 

Parents, it has been a rewarding experience to have 
your children enrolled in our religion program here at 
St. Joseph’s. Our wonderful Catechists did their part 
to help your children grow in faith and be closer to 
God; but as parents, you are the primary educators 
of your children and are their best teachers!  Your 
children learn the most from the examples you set 
when you pray together and actively participate in 
Mass and the sacraments as a family. We hope to 
be part of your child’s faith formation again next year 
and for years to come. God bless you and your 
family!   Annette Tracy, Director of Religious 
Education  
 

REGISTRATION FOR 2017-2018 RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION PROGRAM 

 

Discount for those who register by July 1, 2017 
 

Please find the registration form along with more 
information about the program on the parish 

website at: www.stjoesmendham.org. 
 

We ask that you mail your registration form to:  
St. Joseph Church Parish House  
6 New Street, Mendham, NJ 07945  
Attention: Religious Education  

 

OR drop it off in the Parish House drop box located 
next to the front door. Please place your form in an 
envelope along with your check. Thank you!  
 

There is an annual Family Fee of $200. 
The individual student fee structure is:  
Grades K-10:  
“Early” Registration rate: $30 per child if received on 
or by July 1, 2017  
“Late” Registration rate: $55 per child if received on 
or after July 2, 2017  
 

Additional Sacramental Fees:  
$50 per child in Grade 2 only  
$50 per child in Grade 10 only 



 

          Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
          (Grades 9 & 10) 

 
 
 

Confirmation ~ Monday, May 15 
Candidates please arrive by 6:30 p.m.   

 Confirmation begins at 7:30 p.m. 
 

 

            Teen News 

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

Join us Sunday, May 21, as we go to Great 
Adventure for the Catholic Youth Rally with 
Catholic teens from every diocese in New Jersey. 
The cost is $55 – includes bus, admission, buffet 
lunch and pizza dinner. We’ll be free to enjoy the 
park throughout the day. Closing Mass is at 6:00 
p.m. All St. Joe's teens and friends are welcome. 
Contact Mark Tosso for more information and to 
sign up. 
 

All are invited to our next ‘crack of dawn’ 6:30 a.m. 
Mass and bagels breakfast ~ Monday, May 15, 
at 6:30 a.m. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
 

 

 
 

Diocese of Paterson 
 

The Catholic Schools Office of the Diocese of 
Paterson is seeking applicants for the 2017-2018 
school year for the following positions: 
 

* Principal, St. Joseph Elementary School,  
   Mendham 
* Principal, St. Brendan Elementary School,  
   Clifton  
* Principal, DePaul Catholic High School, Wayne  
    

A job description and application materials can be 
found at  
https://www.patdioschools.org/administrative-
openings 
Closing date for applications is May 22, 2017. 
 

Pilgrimage ~ Bishop Serratelli will be the Spiritual 
Director of a trip this summer to Fatima and 
Southern Spain. The Pilgrimage celebrates the 
100th Anniversary of the Apparitions in Fatima and 

then continues on to Spain.  The Pilgrimage will 
be from July 16 to 24.  For more information or to 
make reservations, please contact Great 
Experiences at 201-825-3725 or email them at 
greatexinc@verizon.net. 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for 
printing. This directive has been approved by the 
Bishops of New Jersey. 

 
         Knights of Columbus 

 

             IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 
 

Knights of Columbus Council #6462 
Scholarships ~ St. Joseph K of C is pleased to 
announce that we will again be offering two 
scholarships for the 2017 school year. They will 
be offered exclusively to either a child or 
grandchild of a registered St. Joseph 
parishioner or member of the K of C Council 
#6462. Two $500 scholarships will be awarded 
to one girl and one boy, who are completing 
eighth grade and plan to continue their 
education at a Catholic High School in the fall of 
2017.  Applications, which detail all the 
requirements, may be found in the racks at both 
entrances to the church.  Deadline for 
applications is May 24, 2017.  
 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, 
please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-347-9660 or 
tquaglia@ptc.com. 
 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Human Concerns 
 

 
 

Our annual baby shower for unwed and needy 
mothers ends today, Sunday, May 14. All gifts 
should be returned today. For more information, 
call Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037. Gifts will be 
delivered to Birth Right in Dover. 
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects 
clothing donations. We will continue to collect 
nonperishable food items. If you have other items to 



donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi 
Conover at 973-543-0248.   
Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob 
and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English 
Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in serious need 
of the following items: rice,    canned soups, 
canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces.  Place 
your donations in the bin at the west entrance 
ONLY.  If you have any questions regarding this 
request, please call Emily Wood, 973-543-
3445.  Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
The next Appalachian collection will be on Saturday,  
May 20.  This is our Spring collection - donations of 
Spring and Summer clothes are a priority.  As always, 
donations of household items, including furniture, 
appliances, tools, etc., are also needed.  No large 
plastic toys or bikes, please.  You may make your drop-
off donations on Saturday, May 20, from 9:00 a.m. to 
12 noon, at the Sisters of Christian Charity Mallinckrodt 
Convent (Assumption College), Mendham.  See 
garages at the base of the complex on Hilltop Rd., near 
junction of Bernardsville Rd.  Boxing preferred, plastic 
bags acceptable – no paper bags, or loose items 
please.  We cannot accept glassware or breakables 
not properly boxed.  We can arrange pick-up of your 
furniture and appliances on, Saturday, May 20,  from 9 
a.m. to 12 noon, but space is limited.  Please call Mike 
Dunne, 973-543-2420, to schedule a pick-up.  Thank 
you in advance for your continued generosity.   
IMPORTANT REMINDER:  Please DO NOT drop off 

except on the dates and times listed above.  Thank 
you. 
 

The Festive Mendham Borough Mountain View 
Middle School Balloons in June tradition continues. 
Congratulate your child, neighbors, sitters, classmates, 
family and friends as they graduate from Mountain 
View Middle School this coming June. Order 
form located at bit.ly/balloonsinjune or email  
balloonsinjune2018@gmail.com to request a 
form.  Deadline to order is May 31, 2017. 
 

Come Ride With Us!  Mendham Area Senior 
Transportation transports senior and disabled 
residents in Mendham Borough and Mendham 
Township to medical appointments and food shopping.  
Call 973-543-2666 to register and Come Ride With 
Us! 
 

The Visiting Nurse Association of Morristown holds 
free blood pressure clinics in the Community Room 
at Mendham Area Senior Housing every first and third 
Thursday of the month from 9:30-10:30 a.m.  These 
clinics are free and open to all residents of Mendham 
Borough and Mendham Township. 
 

The Mendham Borough Historical Society meets on 
Tuesday, May 23, at 7:30 PM in the Garabrant Center, 
4 Wilson Street, Borough.  The evening’s program will 
be presented at 7:45 PM by Louis L. Picone based on 
his book, “The President Is Dead!  The Extraordinary 
Stories of the Presidential Deaths, Final Days, Burials, 
and Beyond.”  The public is invited; parking/program 
are free. 
 

 
 
 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      
Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               

________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with  you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


